To: Sandy Hook Pilots

Fm: Cap Andreas

LETTER OF COMPLIANCE

Dear Sirs,

This to inform you that all additional measures in order to meet your
requirements have been completed.

All crew and officers instructed. Additional pad eyes have been welded on
deck.

Faithfully yours,

Master of m/v “Cap Andreas”

12-Feb-2020



